
Non-Executive Chair to the Civil
Service Pension Board: 5 September
2019

Margaret Edwards has been re-appointed as the non-executive chair of the
Civil Service Pension Board for a further 3 year term effective from 1
October 2019.

Margaret Edwards said:

I am delighted to accept this extension and look forward to working
with colleagues in the Cabinet Office to ensure that the Board is
effective and more representative of the community we serve.
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